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  This is the second time that I have visited Japan, the first for APASL conference in February, 

Tokyo and my first impression about Japan is friendly and kindness of Japanese people. This 

time for clinical training in University of Tsukuba Hospital makes me know more about Japan. 

The first day, we were welcomed by a storm with strong wind and heavy rain, fortunately, we 

reached dormitory safely 

Next day in the morning, we met Ms. Fukaya for registering and introducing trainees to three 

departments: Gastroenterological dept., ENT dept. and Neuro surgery dept. 

I trained in Gastroenterological department. During the time of training, I had some valuable 

experiences in liver resection from surgeons of the department. Besides studying, we were 

invited to some parties with joyfulness, friendliness and kindness, delicious Japanese 

traditional foods, of course. 

I had a nice visiting to Tsukuba and I would like to thank to everyone who helped me during the 

training time. 

  

 
           手術の見学中 
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